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$5,000 GRANT FOR WALLA WALLA’S 150
th

 ANNIVERSARY 
 
 

Member for Albury, Greg Aplin is pleased to announce that the Walla Walla 150th 
Anniversary Committee will receive $5,000 from the NSW Government to assist with 
celebrations arrangements. 
 
“In January 2019, Walla Walla will be celebrating the 150th anniversary of the 
establishment of their historic township and its rich history,” 
 
“I took the opportunity to speak with the Minister for Tourism, Adam Marshall about the 
celebration and he has kindly approved $5,000 as a Ministerial Discretionary Grant 
directly linked to attraction of additional visitations to the township in support the 
celebrations,” Mr Aplin said. 
 
“I thank the Minister for his support and I am particularly pleased for the hard working 
committee behind this landmark anniversary in Walla Walla.” 
 
Mr Trevor Schroeter, Chairman of the Walla Walla 150th Anniversary Committee said it 
is fantastic to receive this assistance. 
 
“We are frilled to have the support of the NSW Government and the local Member. 
 
“This grant will go a long way to ensuring our celebrations are a huge success,” Mr 
Schroeter said. 
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